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Summer Newsletter – Looking forward 

to winter! 
 

  
 

 

 

Dear members  

“We have a strong club with an experienced committee.  We hope 

you will show your support to the club by joining us in welcoming a 

past club member as our guest speaker at our upcoming AGM.  It’s 

also time to refresh the committee with some new faces with fresh 

ideas & enthusiasm.  Several of our committee members have been 

closely involved with the club for many years & feel that it’s time to 

step aside & pursue other interests.  So, we need you to join us on the 

committee & help continue gliding the club forward.”  

Sarah Kennedy, president 
 

Have you stayed in our lodge? 

Accommodation is available throughout the year outside of ski weeks 

for club members primarily, but many other groups & families also use 

our lodge.  You can’t beat the convenience of staying on the 

mountain & it’s cheap!   

To check availability & prices visit www.southlandskiclub.org.nz  

 

Feedback 

In order to improve what we do, we would love your feedback.  We 

don’t want to continue doing what we’ve always done.  Often, 

passing comments or requests are made which should be addressed 

at the AGM.  Please have a serious think about what you think should 

be changed or adjusted & let us know.  Email 

southlandskiclub@gmail.com (subject “feedback”) with your ideas.  

There’s no such thing as a silly idea.  

 

Upcoming Events 

AGM Thurs 6 April 2017 

Guest speaker Paddy 

Strain – Master skier & ex 

Winter Olympian.        

Middle Pub Winton 7:00 pm.   

southlandskiclub@gmail.com 

to register your attendance.  

(subject: “AGM”) All welcome! 

 

WORKING BEE 

29 & 30 April weekend 

Come & join us for a social 

weekend with other like-

minded club members to 

give the club lodge a bit of 

spit & polish. 

Numbers will be limited, so 

please register the days you 

can attend & numbers in 

your party on 

southlandskiclub@gmail.com 

so that we can allocate 

beds & chores. (subject: 

“working bee”) 

Here’s your chance to 

contribute to the club if you 

are not able to be on the 

committee. 
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